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Spencer County Board of Education
Notice of Non-Discrimination

Students, their families and potential employees of the Spencer County Schools are hereby notified that the Spencer County School System does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, religion, marital status, sex or disability in employment, vocational programs, or activities as set forth in compliance with federal and state statutes and regulations.

Any persons having inquiries concerning Spencer County Schools’ compliance with Title II, Title IV, Title VI, Title IX and/or Section 504 may contact:

Mr. Todd Russell
Spencer County Schools
207 W. Main Street
Taylorsville, KY, 40071
(502) 477-3250
Todd.russell@spencer.kyschools.us 

The Spencer County School System offers the following career and technical education programs for all students regardless of race, color, national origin, including those with limited English proficiency, sex or disability in grade 9-12: Agriculture, Business, and Technology.  Persons seeking further information concerning the vocational education offerings and specific pre-requisite criteria should contact:

Mr. Stephen Webb, Principal
Spencer County Schools
207 West Main Street
Taylorsville, KY 40071
(502) 477-3255
stephen.webb@spencer.kyschools.us

To obtain this information in a language other than English please email or call Mr. Todd Russell
To review this information in Spanish, please go to http://publicschools.spencercounty.ky.gov/.

Para obtener esta información en lenguaje más que inglés por favor mande un correo electrónico o llame a Mr. Todd Russell.  Para repasar esta información en español, por favor vaya a http://publicschools.spencercounty.ky.gov/


